February 1, 2019
Dr. Mariela Anderson

What's new for New and Younger Members?

Are you planning on attending the AAO Annual Session in Los Angeles?

The Council On New and Younger Members is planning several events at the
AAO Annual Session. Please come and check them out.

A “Luncheon with Leaders” event is moved to a brunch time to accomodate a
new schedule with a more condensed AAO Annual Session. This event will
allow you to meet with current leadership and bring for any concerns or question
sthat you may have.

Our traditional New Orthodontist and Resident Conference, will be held on
Saturday and will feature Anil Idiculla and Neal Kravitz as speakers in a more
TED talk format. This will be followed by multiple round table discussions.

A career fair will be held immediately following the New Orthodontist Conference
to help NYMs seek potential jobs and talk directly with employers or company
recruiters.

Lectures that may be of interest to NYM will be marked in the program.

Mentorship

The AAO one on one mentorship program is still ongoing. This program allows
for one on one mentoring. You will be matched with an experienced orthodontist
who can give advice on any number of topics. Please contact Lauren Carr
(Icarr@aaortho.org) at the AAO if interested in participating.

On a final note AAO leadership is actively listening to the concerns of NYM,
please feel free to reach out to me (manders1@uwo.ca) if you have any
qguestions or concerns.
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